
From:
To: FERGAS
Subject: FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 3:04:06 PM

It is my understanding that allowing access to this pipeline for the purpose of exporting natural gas is
 not in the best interests of US citizens:
1.natural gas prices domestically will likely go up
2.leaks in the transmission will increase greenhouse gases without any energy benefit
 
Private energy companies do not necessarily or willingly act in the best interests of our citizens or
 with any concern for future generations anywhere on earth. There needs to be more time to
 examine this proposal. I am requesting an extension of the public comment period.
 
Barbara Quinn
Easthampton, MA




